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Comments: As a resident of Eagle County, I am writing to express my concern with the proposed extension of

the existing EagleVail Trail 1.64 miles to the West, ending at the entrance to Beaver Creek. The EagleVail Trail

has decimated wildlife in the area already, the addition of another 1.64 miles could exacerbate the situation

further. The residents of Eagle County have expressed their desire for wildlife interests to be the top priority to

ensure wildlife continues to be a part of our community. This trail extension could serve to further the decline of

critical habitat which is counter to our community priority. Any negative impacts to wildlife must be considered

and prioritized as a part of this process. Thank you for your consideration.


